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For Immediate Release 
Date:  July 18, 2013 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  A Sudsational Time at Schoolhouse Park 
 
WASHINGTON TWP, OH:  Looking for more free ways to beat the heat? The Centerville-Washington Park District is 
hosting a free event Friday, August 2 from 10 a.m. – noon at Schoolhouse Park, 1875 Nutt Road. Sudsational will 
begin with children playing water-themed games from 10 – 11:30 a.m. And then, in a popular end-of-summer 
tradition, the Washington Township Fire Department will arrive to spray foam for children to slip and slide!  

Sudsational is open to children ages 3 – 12 with adult supervision. Pre-registration is not required. Daycares and 
other large groups are welcome to attend, but please call the Park District in advance at 937-433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District currently operates eight community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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